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To whom it may concern,

I am interested in joining the Board of Trustees for the Marblehead
Community Charter Public School. My affiliation with the school began
when I was a 5th grade student in 2000, graduating from the 8th grade in
2004. I returned in 2017 as a Teacher’s Aide while I explored a growing
interest in the field of education. Since then, I have obtained a Masters
Degree in Special Education and I am now entering my third year as the
6th Grade Humanities teacher. In that time, I have also been a member of
the Alumni Committee, the Development Committee, and volunteered at
numerous school events.

I believe in the mission of MCCPS. Having represented the school as
both an alumnus and a faculty member, I am confident that my experience
and perspective will enable me to add value as a contributing member of
the Board of Trustees.

Sincerely,
Nick Santoro
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